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I fully support the mandatory labeling of palm oil on all food and other products.  The 
widespread and excessive use of palm oil has led to extensive destruction of native forest 
and therefore destroyed the homes and lives of many orangutans.  The production of palm 
oil needs to be made sustainable to ensure the continuation of this unique species. 
 
Please give us the information on our labels so we can make informed choices. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Marion McConnell 
 
 


